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13
th

 October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Face to Face Parents’ Evening: Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6  

Assalamu Alaikum. 

I hope that this letter finds you in good health and Imaan. 

We will be holding our first Parents Evening of the Year on Wednesday 1
st

 November 2023 for 

parents of Year 1 to Year 6 pupils.  The evening is due to commence at 4:15pm and finish at 

7:30pm.   Parents of pupils in the aforementioned classes are invited to attend school and meet 

the respective class teachers.  

Class Teachers will have a 7-minute time slot per pupil.   

Parents are cordially requested to attend on time. If parents miss their appointment, they will 

have to wait and the class teacher will make every effort to see them during the course of the 

evening.   

The evening has been arranged to allow parents to take children home before returning to see 

the teachers.  Please do not bring children to the meeting. 

You can book your appointment online on the link below: 

https://manchestermuslimprep.schoolcloud.co.uk. 

Bookings will be open from today, 5pm and will close Sunday 29
th

 October 2023. 

We are looking forward to parents’ evening and hope all parents will be able to attend 

insha’Allah.  

Jazak’Allah khair 

 

Kind regards 

Wasalaam 

 

D. Ghafori  

Head Teacher    
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